
MANALAPAN TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

DISTRICT NO. 1 
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 
 

 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Manalapan Township Board of Fire 
Commissioners, District No. 1 has cancelled its meeting previously scheduled for  
Wednesday, April 5, 2017.The next meeting of the Board will be on Monday, April 3, 
2017 at 7:30 PM. The meeting shall be at the Firehouse at 683 Tennent Road, 
Manalapan, New Jersey.  The meeting will be open to the public and formal action may 
be taken on any matters that come before the Board.   
 
 
      

 
Manalapan Township  
Board of Fire Commissioners 
District No. 1 

Dated: March 21, 2017 
 


